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December 2020 
Dear Parents , 
 
As we get close to the end of a very difficult year, we would like to thank all the parents and 
friends that helped us raise funds this year. 
 
Although we sadly did have to put most of our fundraising plans on hold, together we have 
still managed to raise £1200 from running the School Lottery, £200 through shopping using 
Easy Fundraising and the Sponsorship total for the Santa run will be announced ASAP!  
 
The money raised this year (and some banked from previous years for a rainy day!) has been 
put to good use this year supporting St Wenn School when it has most needed it.  We have 
funded the following requests in 2020: 
 
Cinema Trip for the whole school 
Contribution to swimming lessons 
Furniture, books and finishing touches for the new school library 
Waterproof trousers for forest school 
Workbooks to support learning for KS2 in lockdown 
Hoodies for year 6 leavers 
Online recourse for reading comp, SPAG and maths for KS2 
Magazine subscriptions  
Picture News Online – a weekly news resource 
Showbie Pro – online communication programme to support home learning 
Active Maths – a scheme of work designed for teaching and learning Maths outdoors (to be 
debuted in early 2021!)  
Christmas treat - Big Foot Pantomime 
Dance Christmas Workshop for KS1 
Christmas presents for all the children to be delivered by Santa on the last day of term!   
 
If you have not signed up to the School lottery or Easy Fundraising please get in touch with 
us, or check our Friends of St Wenn Facebook page where there is useful information about 
how you can help raise funds for the school.  Alternatively if you would like to make a 
donation to support us bank details are:  
 
Friends of St Wenn, Lloyds Bank: Sort Code: 30-96-03  Account number 00667962 
 



 

 
 
 
As this year draws to a close, we would also like to say a big thank you to Mrs Berry, Sue in 
the office and all the teaching staff who have supported Friends of St Wenn and our 
children through 2020! 
 
We are hoping that 2021 will be a much better year for us all, and we will be able to 
organise lots of fun events to raise funds to support our lovely school. If you would like to 
join our committee please come and speak to us – it will be so great to get some new 
Friends of St Wenn in 2021!  
 
Merry Christmas to you all! 
 
Friends of St Wenn x 
 


